
               
               
               
               
               
               
         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

CMHA-CEI is pleased to highlight the  

2020 Community Breakfast Event  

Distinguished Service Award Recipient  

McLaren Greater Lansing of Michigan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"McLaren is proud to be able to work hand-in-hand with 

Community Mental Health to provide efficient access to mental 

health care," said Deborah Leblanc, McLaren Greater Lansing 

Chief Nursing Officer. "Since 2017 our relationship has linked 

countless people to services that help them live happier, healthier 

lives through finding care.” 
 
 

 


